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Dear Ms Meo, 
  
I have looked at the request for extension. 
  
The dissemination plan was due to be finalised in Month 1 of the 
project. The need to revise it is not justified in the letter. The fact 
that savings were made does not justify the addition of new activities. 
Nevertheless, if new activities were necessaries, they should first be 
described and justified and their budget assessed before we could take a 
decision on their eligibility and the need for an extension. Cold you 
also explain what the extension of time to analyse the impact on 
women’s wellbeing would involve in terms of activities and budget ? 
  
From an administrative point of view, the best option would be to 
finalise all the project activities before the Italian administrative 
reform takes place. The reform will inevitably entail a modification of 
the partnership. Will Istituzione Solidea simply be renamed, cease to 
exist completely or will it be transferred to any entity/ies. Will this 
new entity/ies need to implement any activities and incur any costs ? In 
case they incur costs, they should become co-beneficiaries. We would 
then need: 
  
· written confirmation that the existing co-beneficiaries accept the 
changes 
  
· written confirmation of the Istituzione Solidea that it will stop 
being a co-beneficiary 
  
· a copy of the law n. 56 of 7 April 2014 
  
· additional information on the structure and the organisation of the 
work 
  
· co-beneficiaries declaration forms and mandates signed by all the new 
co-beneficiaries 
  
· Legal entity forms with supporting documents for the new 
co-beneficiaries that are not yet registered in the central information 
system of the Commission. It seems by the way that we have not received 
the supporting documents of Istituzione Solidea. Would you have the 
following documents: 
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In case the new entity/ies do not incur costs, they could be associate 
partners. Associate partners declaration forms would be necessary. 
  
The transfer of the budget for travel costs from Istituzione Solidea to 
Libera Università dell’Autobiogrfia is acceptable provided that we 
receive written confirmation of Istituzione Solidea or a copy of 
existing correspondence on this subject. The documents can be drafted in 
Italian. 
  
Could you reflect on the above and provide me with more information ? 
  
Thank you. 
  
Best regards, 
  
ISABELLE LOUIS 
  Project Officer 
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